
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Early, Shane (DNR)
Subject: SE-22-00002 Cape - Comment Response
Date: Friday, March 4, 2022 1:39:28 PM

Good afternoon Shane,
 
The applicants for SE-22-00002 Cape provided the following response to DNR’s comments to their
proposal:
 
              DNR

Minimal clearing of trees is proposed as part of the proposed access work. We believe there
is a

1 acre clearing threshold for requiring a permit from DNR. We will apply for that permit if we
meet the threshold. Please note only one home is proposed for the entire project and

minimal
to no tree removal is planned as part of the access improvements. As an aside, we have

already
completed a “Forest Management Plan” as a result of reclassifying 1 acre of the property

when
we completed the land purchase.

 
Please advise if the applicants response addresses DNR’s comments.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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